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Just a reminder that our weekly library book exchange is on Thursdays. Please help your child remember to bring his/her book back. We would also like your child’s book to come back and forth to the school in a bag to protect it. With the weather getting wetter, we definitely don’t want the books to be water damaged. Thank you.





As we move into our winter season, please make sure that your child has extra clothes at school – especially pairs of socks. The children are coming in quite wet after outside time and often need to change, particularly their socks. Extra clothes will help them be more comfortable in the classroom after recess and lunch.





We had a great trip to the fire hall this week. Thanks to all of the adults who drove and helped during the trip.  Without your support we wouldn’t be able to do activities like this. (








I sent home blankets last week for a wash. If you haven’t sent it back yet, please do so by Monday. 





We’ve been enjoying our social studies theme, “Me, My Family, My Community”.  The class has been a busy place this week with a lot of oral language and dramatic play.  Our playhouse has become ‘Westmount Restaurant’.  We have converted our puppet centre into a ‘Westmount Fire & Rescue’ Centre.  The children have been busy writing and sending notes to each other through our ‘Westmount Post Office’.   Many of the children have been making chef’s hats, mailbags, fire hats, police hats & badges
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We’ve continued to read many fiction and non-fiction books about different community helpers.  We read a story this week called “Clothesline Clues To Jobs People Do”.  We discussed what the children would like to be when they grow up and then they drew a picture of themselves.  Ask your child what s/he drew.











